
 

 

 

 
May 23, 2012 

CRIMINAL JUSTICE STANDARDS AND TRAINING COMMISSION 
TECHNICAL MEMORANDUM 2012-06 

TO: Criminal Justice Training Center Directors 
 Criminal Justice Selection Centers 
 Criminal Justice Agencies 
 
FROM: Program Director Jennifer C. Pritt 
 Criminal Justice Professionalism Program 
 
SUBJECT: Examination Admission Vouchers 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Due to the anticipated implementation of Computer Based Testing (CBT) by January 2012, 
changes were made to Rules 11B-30.008 and 11B-35.001(16), F.A.C., regarding the use of 
Examination Admission Vouchers, form CJSTC-517, at examination sites.  Since CBT 
registration will be dependent upon each examinee’s training through the Automated Training 
Management System (ATMS), verification of training via voucher will not be needed; hence, the 
removal of that wording from rule.  The voucher will also be removed as a Commission form.   
 
The changes to Rules 11B-30.008 and 11B-35.001(16), F.A.C., became effective May 21, 2012.  
However, since CBT has yet to be implemented, the use of examination vouchers is still 
required.  Therefore, please continue to issue the voucher to all qualifying examinees.  The 
voucher will continue to be available through ATMS.  Examinees taking the SOCE for the first 
time will not be allowed into the examination without a completed voucher. 
 
If you have any questions, please call Ashley Pennington at (850) 410-8673. 
 
JCP/ap/djh 
 
Cc:  Criminal Justice Standards and Training Commission Members 


